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Newsletter 
 
 
EYFS Forest School 
Next week, Forest School for Reception and Nursery children will be on Friday 19th May instead of 
Tuesday 16th. 
 
Drinks 
Please could we ask that children do not come to school with any Prime drinks, or juice or fizzy 
drinks of any type. Children may bring either water or flavoured water, thank you. 
 
Mad Science 
We can confirm that we’ve had a great response to the Mad Science After School Programme and it 
will be going ahead as scheduled on Fridays from 9th June, 3:10pm - 4:10pm. There are still places 
remaining so if you want to book your child on please book online at 
https://northengland.madscience.org/parents-register-a.aspx or contact the Mad Science Team 
on office@madsciencenw.com or call 01772 628844. 
 
Science Festival 
UCLAN are holding a Science Festival, which is free to enter, on Saturday 20th May. We still have 
some tickets for a free child’s lunch in the office, if anyone is interested. This event is always good 
fun for the children as well as being interesting and educational.  
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments. 
Letters will be sent home next week advising what is left to pay for each child.  
 
Activities and Trips 
There have been a number of letters sent home recently for various activities/trips happening in 
school. Please could you check you have received letters from your children, as they cannot take 
part without your consent. 
EYFS – Bring Yer Wellies trip 
Year 3/4 – African Food Experience 
Year 5/6 – Science Trip 
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